
YEAR ONE~ OUR LEARNING THIS WEEK! 
19.7.24

We can't believe we are already at the end of the summer term. This week we have enjoyed
leavers assemblies, water fights, treat mornings with ice lollies and lots of playing outside whilst
enjoying the sunshine. 

Thank you so much for all of your lovely kind words, cards and gifts, we are all blown away by
your generosity. We hope you have a wonderful summer! Miss Wray, Mrs Wheatley and the Year
One Team ☺️
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